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The Resiliency Committee last met on October 23rd. Planning for a learn and share workshop 
with other coastal communities continues. An update on the stormwater management project 
was provided by staff. 
 
Word was received from DEMA that the new round of BRIC and FMA grants that was scheduled 
to open in December has been delayed or possibly cancelled as FEMA has run out of funds 
because of the hurricanes that occurred earlier this fall. This is a setback to the work of the 
committee as we were expecting to apply for implementation funds for the York Road flood 
mitigation project. We will seek other sources of funding for this project. 
 
DEMA did inform us that our BRIC grant application for a Cat Hill flooding study—for which we 
have received “soft approval”—is still under review. Projects from this round of grants will be 
awarded funds, but when they will be available is yet to be determined. 
  
Respectfully submitted, 
Edie Dondero, Chairperson 
   


